
FOURTH  SUNDAY OF EASTER 
********************************************************************************** 

Vocation Seeds 

On this Good Shepherd Sunday, we celebrate the 

World Day of Prayer for Vocations.  Pray for an in-

crease in vocations to the priesthood, diaconate, and 

religious life, especially for our diocese, that God will 

raise up good shepherds in our midst.  If God is calling 

you, to be a priest, religious or deacon, contact Fr. Matt 

McCarthy, Director of Vocations, Archdiocese of To-

ronto at 416-968-0997. 

 Email: vocations@archtoronto.org 

           www.vocationsstoronto.ca                       

 

ShareLife 

Sow the seeds of hope for the next generation  

The future of the Church depends on men and women 

heroically answering God’s call.  When you support 

ShareLife, you enable the discernment, formation and 

education of those who will serve in our parishes 

through the Office of Vocations and seminaries.  Your 

kindness makes it possible for future priests to attend 

St. Augustine’s Seminary and the Redemptoris Mater 

Missionary Seminary where they learn to tend to the 

Lord’s vineyard and work for the salvation of souls.  In 

addition, St. Augustine’s Seminary educates permanent 

deacons and lay people serving our parishes.  Thank 

you for your prayers and commitment towards young 

people on their journey’s of faith. 

 

Thus far we have raised $18,802.60 toward our goal of 

$67,000. Please give at the parish using a ShareLife 

envelope, online through our parish website, or at 

sharelife.org/donate. 

 

A Day With Mary  

The Knights of Columbus, the Catholic Women’s 

League , and the Legion of Mary are inviting you to 

attend A Day with Mary event on Saturday May 31.  

There will be food, music, fellowship, children’s cate-

chesis and crafts, a keynote speaker, and Mass cele-

brated by His Eminence Francis Cardinal Leo.  We are 

arranging a bus to take us to the event venue at Villa-

nova College in King City.  Cost per person is $35 and 

if lunch is pre-ordered the total is $45.  Lunch choices 

available are hamburger, sausage, hotdog and  veggie 

burger sandwiches with pop/chips/water.  Registration 

after weekend Masses until May 11.  For more infor-

mation contact:   

        Luis Dizon 647-862-6717  

        Rosario Dizon 416-731-0484 

        Liza Lanoy 647- 636- 3770 

MASS  INTENTIONS  

Saturday May   10:  

   5:00 pm   Venerable Edel Quinn 

                   Kim Soo Hyun 

                   Mary keane 

                   In Thanksgiving of Loong Family 

                 +Rosa Rosalinda Mendes 

                 +Marina D’Souza 

                 +Neville Pereira 

                 +Antonio Caayao 

                 + Geetroot Lee Nappu 

   

Sunday  May 11: 

  9:00 am  +Quintino & Giovanna Volpe 

 

10:30 am  +Teresa Koon Lai Wah Leung 

 

12:00 pm    Pro– Populo 

 

Monday  May 12: 

   9:00 am    +Mario Castelino 

 

Tuesday  May 13: 

   9:00 am       Pearl, Colleen & Malcolm 

 

   7:30pm     St. Anthony  Novena Mass 

    

Wednesday May 14: 

   7:30 pm   Special Intention of Claire Blackmore 

                    In Thanksgiving of Marian Gomez 

                    Keith Brako 

                  +Jaime Bernabe 

                  +Irene Monteiro 

                  +Francesca & Pedro Espeja   

                  +Erlinda  Villa 

                   

Thursday May 15: 

    9:00 am   Wedding Anniversary of David  and 

                                   Rozel Ebalo 

   

Friday May 16: 

    9:30 am     Celebrant’s Intention 

     

    7:30 pm   +Julian Vasquez Sr. 

 

Saturday May 17: 

    9:00 am    Celebrant’s Intention  

 

 

 

 
 



May  11,  2025 

********************************************************************                                           

The Pope’s Pastoral Works  

A collection will be held on May 17/18 for The Pope’s 

Pastoral Works.  This collection provides an opportunity 

for Catholics to make a financial contribution offering to 

assist the Holy Father.  One third of the funds collected 

is used by the Pope for his charitable contributions to 

those most in need.  Two-thirds of the collection is to 

support the Holy Father in administering the Holy See 

and serving the Universal Church.  Envelopes for this 

collection are at the back of the church.  Please be gen-

erous. 

 

Patrician Meeting  

The Legion of Mary invites everyone  to attend their 

monthly Patrician Meeting which will be conducted on 

the 3rd Saturday of every month in the church hall after 

the 9:00 am Mass. 

The topic for this month is “What Happened in Fatima?, 

and will be held on Saturday May 17 from 10:30 am to 

12:30 pm.  The purpose of a Patrician Meeting is to en-

hance our knowledge and our ability to speak confi-

dently and persuasively about our Catholic beliefs.  We 

invite our parish family to come and learn more about 

our Catholic faith, in a friendly and social atmosphere.  

Coffee and biscuits will be served. 

 

 

Society of St. Vincent de Paul 

Tel: 647-772-1319                          wwwsvdtoronto.ca  

            Do all the good you can, 

            By all the means you can, 

            In all the ways you can, 

            In all the places you can, 

            At all the times you can, 

            To all the people you can,  

            As long as ever you can. 

                   - John Wesley 

 

Registration for the Marygrove Summer Camp, which 

serves girls ages 5 to 13, and Camp Ozanam, which 

serves boys ages 7 to 12, is now open.  Interested par-

ents or guardians, please call 647-772-1319 for further 

details.  An SVP member will be in the Church Foyer 

after the weekend Masses. 

 

 

Devote your first and principal care to cleansing your 

own conscience.  Let cleansing the consciences of others 

come later.  For how can  one be of use to others who 

takes no care of their own self? - St. Francis Xavier 

Mother’s Day 

May God bless mothers as we honour and appreciate 

them especially on Mother’s Day.  Let us also honour 

Mary, our heavenly Mother, who loves us more than 

we can ever imagine.  As we have received so much 

love and caring from our own mothers, let us turn 

more fully to Mary and entrust ourselves to her love 

for us.  The month of May is dedicated to honouring 

Mary.  As we do something nice for our own moth-

ers, let us also do something nice for our heavenly 

Mother, such as an extra rosary, participate in Marian 

procession, or a visit/pilgrimage to a shrine or church 

dedicated to Mary.  

 

 

Marian Procession and Reception  

The Legion of Mary have organized an outdoor 

Marian Procession around our church and St. Aidan’s 

school for Saturday May 17, right after the 5:00 pm 

Mass.  We hope all of you can participate to honour 

Our Lady and obtain Her blessings for yourselves and 

our parish.  A reception will follow in the parish hall.   

 

 

Children who have received their 

First Holy Communion  

We invite all children who have made their First Holy 

Communion to dress in their First Communion outfits 

and to participate in our Marian Procession on Satur-

day May 17th after the 5:00 pm Mass.  We will pro-

vide flowers for the children to present to our Lady.  

There will be a reception in the hall after the proces-

sion. 

 

CWL Garden Tea Party  

We’re excited to announce that the CWL of our par-

ish is hosting a delightful Garden Tea Party to sup-

port our various charities!  Join us on Sunday, June 

8th in the Parish  Hall from 3 pm to 6 pm.  You can 

easily purchase your tickets at the CWL table set up 

in the foyer after all weekend Masses, starting this 

weekend, May 10/11.  We can’t wait to see you 

there—don’t miss out on this lovely event!  

 

 

10:30 Children’s Choir 

The Children’s Choir is inviting children (aged 7 to 

9) to join the choir in singing at the 10:30 am Sunday 

Mass.  If you would like your children to sing at the 

Mass, please contact May at 2923sacc@gmail.com 

 


